
From: Amanda Schultz <aschultz@wexfordplantation.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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Subject: Updated BEO

Attachments: FGI 4.doc

Hi Katherine,

Nice speaking with you today, and thank you for being understanding of our concern for the reception. Please see 
attached BEO, updated according to our discussion today. The only thing I am waiting to confirm is the cigars and 
if they can provide a lower amount. Will let you know!

Please let me know if you have any questions. Otherwise, I will see you Tuesday at 10am!

Amanda Schultz

Special Events Coordinator

Wexford Plantation
111 Wexford Club Drive
Hilton Head Island, SC 29928 

(843) 715-0913

aschultz@wexfordplantation.com

mailto:Amanda%20Schultz%20%3Caschultz@wexfordplantation.com%3E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:aschultz@wexfordplantation.com

